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Reviewed 17th December 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

UK & EU REACH 

 

 

In accordance to article 33 of the REACH regulations, any supplier of an article containing a 

substance on the candidate list in a concentration above 0.1% (w/w) shall provide the recipient with 

sufficient information to allow safe use of the article, including as a minimum, the name of that 

substance. 

 

Following review of 1 new chemical added to the SVHC list, please be advised that the following 

chemical 2-(2H-benzotriazol-2-yl)-4-(1,1,3,3-tetramethylbutyl)phenol (CAS#: 3147-75-9- EC: 

221-573-5) is present at a level of ≥ 0.1 weight % in our K85000 Series Polyurethane only. 

 

Please note that the addition of a substance to the SVHC List does not place any marketing 

restrictions on products containing this substance. The above Polyurethane series at this present 

time remains 100% REACH-compliant. 

 

We are working with our suppliers on alternative chemical that does not contain any chemicals 

listed on the SVHC List.  

 

We do not intentionally introduce any other substances that are listed on the REACH Candidate List 

of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) into other products and raw materials used within our 

range. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information. 

 

 

Joanne James 

Technical Director 

 
 


